
 

No.4/2-PSPB-RO(BADP)-06/ 17559 
 

Government of Punjab  
Department of Planning 

(Border Area Development Programme Division) 
 

To 
 

   Ms. Anjuly Chib Duggal, IAS, 
   Principal Resident Commissioner, 
   Punjab Government, 
   Copernicus Marg, 
   New Delhi-110001. 
 

  Dated, Chandigarh, the  27 November, 2006 
 
Subject:- Needs of border areas of Punjab-information sought by 

Planning Commission in pursuance of discussions held on 
20/11/2006. 

      *** 
Madam, 
  Kindly refer to your D.O. No. PRC/PB/Spl.-I dated 20.11.2006 on 

the subject cited above. 

2.  As desired, the requisite information is enclosed herewith for 

further necessary action please. 

 
         Yours faithfully, 

 

          (Satish Chandra), 
         Secretary Planning 
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